
Phonics and reading workshop 
for parents and carers

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to invite you to attend our Early Years and KS1 Reading and Phonics Meeting. 

This meeting will have a number of aims and will hopefully inform you about: 

• Our new phonics scheme (Little Wandle, Letters and Sounds Revised), which is inline with new government 
guidelines

• How we teach phonics in school

• How we teach reading and the reading books your child will be receiving, including our new e-reading books

This is also an invaluable opportunity for us to share with you ways to support your child at home with reading and phonics. 
The meeting will last no more than 45 minutes. It will be held via zoom on Tuesday 29th March at 9.30. 

The link will be made available shortly.

We hope that you can attend this session to find out more about how we teach phonics and ways that you can support your 
child to become a fluent reader.

Miss Foster

Literacy coordinator


